February 2, 2015

Mr. David W. Abel

President and General Manager
WMTW TV-8

4 Ledgeview Drive

Westbrook, Maine 04092

To Mr. Abel and the trusted staff of WMTW,

Thank you for your letter on WMTW’s coverage during Winter Storm Juno. I
want to commend and recognize you and your team for their outstanding work.

WMTW has consistently gone the extra mile to keep our communities informed
and safe during times of great difficulty and uncertainty. During Winter Storm
Juno, WMTW provided Southern Maine with timely and reliable information
about the storm’s developments, both on television and online. Ultimately, your
hard work and commitment serve as a great model for local news in our state.

Once again, thank you for your outstanding coverage.
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